
Dear Friends & Family,

We are writing to share some exciting opportunities that are happening with us this year. The Lord has been
leading us back to the mission field. As many of you know our family went to Peru last year for a month to revisit
Iquitos (Jungle), where we used to live and do ministry, Cuzco (Andes) and Lima (Capital of Peru) where we
worked alongside some missionary families and prayed to see where God is leading us. The Lord used that trip to
rekindle the passion we have for the people of Peru. Some of you may not know that Sandra is from Peru. We
met there doing missions work and then came back to the states to work in missions and raise our families.

Our next step is to equip and prepare our family for the new life we have chosen by moving to Fort Worth in
August to attend Antioch Church’s Mission School. We have enrolled in 2 of their Missions Programs. The first is
the Antioch Discipleship School, or ADS. ADS vision is to provide an intensive discipleship experience for us to
encounter God, grow as disciples, learn to make disciples, and live on mission in our city, the nation, and the
nations of the earth. The other one is a Church Planting Program that will take 4 months. These 2 programs will
last a little over a year where we will be preparing our hearts, our family, and our financial support base to take
God’s next step, Peru. As we wait and trust God on this new season, we will be building relationships and
learning from other mission minded people. We also will be homeschooling our kids, Eliya 13, and Ezra 11.
Jeremy will be looking for a job and Sandra will stay home to help the kids with homeschooling.

As we take these big steps of faith, planning and preparing for this big move, packing our belongings and letting
go of so many things, leaving our families and friends, it can become overwhelming, emotional, and stressful. But
we are trusting God as we enter in this new adventure, and we see God’s faithfulness in every step.

Would you consider partnering with us as the Lord leads you to pray and/or give? Financial support is essential
for us as we prepare, train and are equipped in Fort Worth to become missionaries in Peru. We will be needing
partners to come alongside to help us with our monthly expenses as we train and then as we transition to Peru.
We also have some one-time expenses that are needed to get us started on our journey.

Here are some of the one-time expenses that we need in order to take the next step of faith.

· ADS Classes: $1900.00

· Church Planting Classes: $2600.00

· Homeschool: $1800.00

· Rent- $1800 (monthly)

· Moving truck: 500.00

· Missions Trip: $2400.00

· Car

For an online donation go to: https://my.tfc.org/swansonmission

If you would like to make a tax-deductible donation to any of these,
please make a check payable to Trinity Fellowship Church and
note Jeremy and Sandra Swan on the memo line.

Please mail your donation to the following address:
Trinity Fellowship Church – Missions
5000 Hollywood Rd.
Amarillo, TX 79118

In Christ,

The Swan Family


